
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES 
September 08, 2020 6:00 pm 

A Public Hearing was held on September 8th, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers at City 
Hall to solicit input from the public on the proposed 2020 millage rate of 7.308 for property 
taxes.  
Present were Council Members Shari Barr and Phil Boyum, City Manager Charles Penny, City 
Attorney Cain Smith, Police Chief Mike Broadhead, Public Information Officer Layne Phillips 
and City Clerk Leah Harden.   
Also present was City Employees and news media. 
Council Member Phil Boyum called the meeting to order. 
There was no one to speak for or against the proposed 2020 millage rate. 
There was no action taken. 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:10 p.m.  
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